
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Welcome new physician assistant
By Cindy Braley, Clinics Manager and Lacy Sharbono, Medical Staff Coordinator

Ferry County Public Hospital 
District would like to welcome 
Craig Christopher, PA-C to our 
practice. Craig will be working 
in the Republic Medical Clinic, 
Curlew Medical Clinic, as well 
as the emergency room in the 
future.

Craig received his degree 
in 1981 from University of 
Nebraska and began practicing 
in a small community of 2500 
in Tecumseh Nebraska. He made his way 
to Washington in 1988 and has been here 
ever since. 

Craig has been a long time resident in 
Republic with a second home here since 
2005. In his spare time he enjoys flying 
competition aerobatics, water skiing and 
backpacking. 

We are very excited to have Craig on 
board! To schedule an appointment with 
him, please call Republic Medical Clinic 
at 775-3153 or Curlew Medical Clinic at 
779-4049.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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